

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

Tuesday 12th October 2021

Harvest Festival - Monday 18th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

The children will be celebrating the Harvest Festival on Monday 18th October at 1.30pm at Worlaby Church.

Due to the increased numbers of Covid within our community the children will remain in their school bubbles and the service will not be open to parents/carers or other members of the community. If you would like to donate food items this year, please could you ensure that the food in non-perishable (for Covid reasons) and is brought into school on Monday 18th. All food donated will be taken to the local food bank, The Forge, in Scunthorpe.

We know you will be disappointed that you cannot attend the church this year but our priority, as always, must be to provide as safe an environment as possible for the children and local community.

Kind Regards,

Sharon Hatton

Principal